
Aaron Loren Fisher
June 19, 1993 - August 19, 2010

Aaron Kenneth Loren Fisher Aaron Kenneth Loren Fisher, age 17, of Albia, passed away
on Thursday, August 19, 2010, at the scene of an ATV accident in Monroe County. Aaron
was born June 19, 1993, in Ottumwa, Iowa, to Michael Glen and Brenda Jean (Vest)
Fisher. Aaron had attended Albia, Bloomfield, and Moravia schools. He enjoyed
motorcycles and ATVÂ?s. He liked to hunt, 3D archery shoots, and always was helpful to
friends and family. Aaron is survived by his parents, Michael and Brenda Fisher of Albia,
and one sister, Amanda (Randy) Burns of Albia. Aaron is also survived by his
grandparents, Irene Fisher of Albia, Alma and Wayne Morrison of Moravia, Arnold and
Gini Vest of Ottumwa, Ida May Lundstrum of Bloomfield, and Don Watts of Florida; two
aunts, Melinda (Larry) Anderson and Melissa Watts; and several cousins. Aaron is
preceded in death by his grandfathers, Kenneth Fisher and Fredrick Lundstrum; and two
uncles, Bradley Vest and Ronald Sisler. A Funeral service will be held at 11:00A.M.,
Tuesday, August 24, 2010, at the Winfield Funeral Home in Albia, with Rev. James
Matheny officiating. Burial will follow services at the Blakesburg Cemetery in Blakesburg.
Visitation will begin on Monday, August 23, 2010 from 5:00 P.M., to 8:00 P.M. at the
Winfield Funeral Home in Albia, with AaronÂ?s family present from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.,
Monday evening at the funeral home. A memorial has been established to the family.



Comments

Mike Brenda and family, 
 We are so saddened to hear of your loss. Our thoughts and prayers are with you.

May your memories ease the pain. 
  

Steve, Jana and family
 
Steve and Jana Watts - August 24, 2010 at 10:36 AM

I am very sorry for your loss. I remember Aaron fondly and am very saddened by his
passing. His friends here shared memories today with me. Your family will be in my
prayers.

 
Kristy Miller, Aaron's 4th Grade Teacher - August 23, 2010 at 10:30 PM

Dear Amanda, Randy and Fisher Family: 
  

We are sorry to hear of the loss of Aaron. We wish we could be there to help you
though this difficult time. Our thoughts and prayers are with you. 

  
Love, 

 Aunt Cindy and Uncle Rick
 
Rick and Cindy Ousley - August 23, 2010 at 04:22 PM

Dear Amanda, Randy and Family: 
  

We are so very sorry to hear about your loss. We hope that your memories of Aaron
carry you through the rough times ahead. If we can do anything to ease your pain,
please don't hesitate to let us know. We love you all! 

  
Love your Michigan family, 

  
Trisha & Brian Poe

 
Trisha & Brian Poe - August 23, 2010 at 04:09 PM
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